
 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

 

DATE: August 9, 2022 
 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 

FROM: Suzanne Daws, Procurement Specialist, City of

 Knoxville  

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Traffic Signal Cantilever Supports,

 Gleason & Downtown West 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: August 17, 2022, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from bidders and becomes a part of the 
Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.  

 

Question #1: Intersection plan page shows a 6C Power Feed running to Pole MA-1. Is this line running 
above ground? If so, we will need to be supplied the attachment height and Tension Load, before 
sending out to the manufacturer to review. 

 
Response: Yes, the power feed will be running overhead from the existing Knoxville Utilities Board (KUB) 
pole to the new pole MA-1. 

 
Question #2: Should we include Tether Wire Clamps for poles MA-1 & SP-1? 

 
Response: Yes, the City would prefer tether wire clamps on both poles. 

 
Question #3: For loading purposes we intend to use 8’ x 18” for Street Name Sign sizing. Please advise 
if you would like adjusted. 

 
Response: 8’ x 18” will be acceptable. 
 
 

 
 


